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California Citrus Research 
Board Positions Available

The California Citrus Research Board 
is now accepting applications for the 
following positions: 

• Laboratory Director
• Field Department Director
• Laboratory Biologist (two positions)

For complete descriptions of these 
positions, please visit the employment 
opportunities web page on the NPDN 
web site.

Diagnostic Tip of the Month
Forceps Tip
Deborah Schneider
University of New
Hampshire 
Plant Diagnostic Lab, 
UNH-PDL

To protect the tips of
forceps, slide one
side of the forceps
over the edge of a
beaker and store the
forceps the edge to
keep the tips from
getting bent.

Interested in submitting 
a diagnostic tip of the 
month? Contact Gail 
Ruhl (ruhlg@purdue.
edu)

First Detector Training 
for the Master Gardener 
– Contributors Needed

In 2008, the NPDN education and 
training committee formed a workgroup 
to develop educational materials to train 
master gardeners as first detectors. The 
committee has identified key regulatory, 
quarantine and emerging pests, diseases 
and weeds of interest to master gardeners 
with an emphasis on issues of landscape 
ornamentals from each of the five NPDN 
regions. 

Continued on page 5...

Using a beaker to prevent forceps tips from getting bent. 
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